
DUE TO RECOMMENDATIONS 
BY THE CDC: 

 

WE ARE LIMITING VISITORS TO OUR FACILITY 
TO THE PATIENT AND A DRIVER 

IF NEEDED. PLEASE ASK FAMILY MEMBERS/ 
FRIENDS TO WAIT IN THE CAR IF POSSIBLE! 

 
Please let us know before your appointment if you have 

traveled out of the country in the past 3 weeks or if you are 
experiencing any symptoms of fever, cough, or difficulty 

breathing. If you have any of those symptoms, we strongly 
recommend postponing your scheduled appointment until 

those symptoms have passed. 
 

Patient transportation services 
resume June 8, 2020. 

 
In order to maintain recommended social distance 
requirements in our clinics, the Wellness programs 

are currently suspended. 
 

FOR THE PROTECTION OF ALL, 
WE ENCOURAGE ALL PATIENTS TO WASH 
HANDS BEFORE AND AFTER TREATMENT! 

 
 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND PATIENCE! 


